
-----Original Message----- 
From: Glenn Rylott < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 4:50 PM 
To: Town Clerk <townclerk@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Request for School Bus Parking 
 
 
Town Council 
My name is Glenn Rylott and I am a school bus driver with Landmark Bus Lines. I am a resident 
of Thornbury and I drive local area children to the Catholic District schools in Collingwood - St. 
Mary’s Elementary and Our Lady of the Bay High School. For the past three years I have parked 
at the Beaver Valley Community Centre and the Tomahawk Recreation Complex. I would very 
much like the opportunity to continue to park my full sized bus at Tomahawk. Other choices 
would be the Community Centre or even the vacant Township lot which was previously the old 
Foodland. 
The dates required for the upcoming school year would be Tuesday September 5, 2023 to 
Thursday June 27, 2024. My contact information is as follows: 
Glenn Rylott 

 

 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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